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Comments: Being a concerned animal rights advocate, I am appalled to learn of the reckless and completely

inexplicable proposal to remove the Heber Wild Horse Herd from their current habitat.  There is no scientific basis

behind this ill-advised strategy, as it just  displaces these wild horses from their rightfully deserved home.  There

is no evidence of overpopulation, and studies have in fact shown that these horses actually self-regulate.  This

cruel plan by the BLM represents an egregious overreach of authority, and they should make the compassionate

decision to abandon its implementation. These iconic horses deserve to retain their home of 150 years and

should be PROTECTED, not REMOVED.


